
   

  

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 93.7%  

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y6 Alfred 

Russel Wallace class who had 

99% attendance this week!  

Key dates: 

Mon 17 Apr - Fri 26 May 2023: 

School open for Summer term 

Monday 1 May 2023: May 

Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2 May 2023: Strike - 

school closed 

Monday 8 May 2023: Bank 

Holiday - King Charles III 

Coronation 

Tuesday 9 - Friday 12 May 

2034: KS2 SATs Week 

Monday 15 May 2023: INSET - 

school closed for pupils 

 

Click for Apr 2023 - Oct 2023 

lunch menu 

Click for term dates for 

2022/23 & 2023/24 

Website: www.stebon.org.uk    twitter: @stebon_primary 28.04.2023       Issue  28 

Stebon Primary School’s 

Monday 1st May is a bank holiday, school will be closed for pupils and 

staff. 

 

Tuesday 2nd May is a strike day. Just as on the previous strike days, our 

foremost consideration is the health & safety of the children in school. 

 

- The 2 year-old provision will be open as usual 

- The nursery will be open for both morning and afternoon pupils 

- Y6 will not be in school and are taking chromebooks home today 

 

If your child has previously been invited to school on strike days, they 

should come in as usual. If you believe your child should be invited to 

attend school, please contact the school office today and let us know. 

 

- School will be closed for all other pupils. 

 

The kitchen will provide packed lunches for children who are eligible for 

free school meals but who may not be in school on that day. These 

packed lunches can be picked up from the school office between 12-

1pm on Tuesday. All children in school that day will receive a hot meal as 

usual. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause you and we 

look forward to seeing everyone back on Wednesday 3rd May. 

Y6 had ice lollies this week for 100% attendance. Joy 

Adamson class posed for the newsletter!  

 

We are really proud of the Y6 children as they enter the last 

few days 

before their 

SATs. 

 

A reminder 

that SATs week 

starts on 

Tuesday 9th 

May, with tests 

every day. 

 

Please ensure 

your child is 

resting well this 

week in 

preparation.  

https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Stebdon-TH-CCS-Menu-A2.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Stebdon-TH-CCS-Menu-A2.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Reception went on a sound walk to Mile End park. 

In literacy we are reading Billy and the Beast, we 

looked for some ingredients for our Beast soup on 

our walk. We found lots of pinecones! 

 

Thursday 4th May 2023 

https://stebon.org.uk/
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Aspen Explorers had so much fun at Parkour School today. They learnt how to 

jump and climb safely.  They were challenged not to use their knees and all 

really challenged themselves!   
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